
 CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR 2023/24  

 

** Please remember to order your prescriptions in plenty of time 
for Christmas and the New Year Bank Holiday period**  

 

THE SURGERY WILL BE CLOSED ON THE FOLLOWING DATES: 

MONDAY 25TH DECEMBER 2023 

TUESDAY 26TH DECEMBER 2023 

MONDAY 1ST JANUARY 2024 

 

THE SURGERY WILL BE OPEN AS USUAL ON. 

WEDNESDAY 27TH DECEMBER & TUESDAY 02 JANUARY 2024. 

 

WHEN THE SURGERY IS CLOSED, PLEASE CALL 111. THIS IS A FREE 

NATIONAL PHONE NUMBER AND THEY CAN PROVIDE YOU WITH 

THE ADVICE ON WHERE AND HOW TO RECEIVE THE MOST 

APPROPRIATE TREATMENT FOR URGENT MEDICAL NEEDS. 

 


